
 
 
 
September 24, 2018 
 
             

VIA Email, Courier and RESS  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (on behalf of NextBridge Infrastructure) 
 Application for Leave to Construct the East-West Tie Line Project 
 and - Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 Application for Leave to Construct the Lake Superior Link Project 
 OEB File Number No.: EB-2017-0182, EB-2017-0194 and EB-2017-0364 
 
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Procedural Order No. 1 on Combined 
Hearing, dated August 13, 2018, please find attached responses to interrogatories asked of the 
Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”) in the above combined proceeding.  
 
The IESO filed the attached document through the OEB’s e-filing system and paper copies will be 
forwarded to the OEB’s offices.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
Tam Wagner 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Intervenors to EB-2017-0182, EB-2017-0194 and EB-2017-0364 (email)   
 Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor, Supply and Infrastructure, OEB (email) 
 
 


